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1 2 3 4

May Day
May Day is a
traditional
celebration of
springtime.

Take a trip the
library and grab
some books to read
for the month.

Take a trip to a zoo
and act like a
gorilla. What other
animals are in the
zoo?

Grab a bundle of old
magazines and
create a collage.

5 6 7 8 9 10 11

Cinco De Mayo
To celebrate the fifth
day in the fifth
month, count to five
in Spanish!

Chocolate, Vanilla,
and Strawberry.
Which is your
favorite flavor of ice
cream?

Birthday Celebration
Time! Design and
create a birthday
card for someone
special who has a
birthday this month.

Play catch with your
dog with a Frisbee
or a ball. Write a list
of other ideas you
have for playing
with your pets.

Make a fort out of a
large box from an
appliance or out of
sheets and
blankets.

By taking a hose
and spraying it on a
sunny day you can
see a rainbow.

Blowing bubbles
can be fun. Besides
bubbles and bubble
gum, find other
ways to blow
bubbles.

12 13 14 15 16 17 18
Invite friends over to
read your favorite
books. Invite 3 or 4
friends and take
turns sharing your
favorite books.

Mother's Day
Read Mommy, Pick
Me Up to celebrate
your mother

Roses are red,
violets are blue,
flowers are pretty,
and so are you. Can
you write a poem
about flowers?

Grab some pots and
pans to make
music.

Happy Birthday to
author Margret Ray!

After reading your
favorite book, make
it into a movie.

Grab a water bottle
and take a hike!

19 20 21 22 23 24 25
Look for objects that
are purple today.
Count how many
you and your child
find.

Learn about the
letter J today by
jumping, jogging,
juggling, and jiggling
with your child.

Help your child think
of words that rhyme
with "jot."

Listen to jazz music
with your child.
Move to the rhythm
of the sounds.

Have some jelly or
jam on toast today.
Have your child find
the letter J on the
label.

Use chalk to draw
large shapes
outside. Have your
child jump inside
and outside of each
shape.

Enjoy the outdoors!
Time to turn off the
TV and digital
devices. Spend
some time playing
as a family.

26 27 28 29 30 31
Have your child help
put silverware away
by sorting the forks,
spoons and butter
knives.

Read with your child
in a quiet place for
15 minutes.

Memorial Day
Memorial Day is a
federal holiday in
the United States.

Have your child
write the numbers
0-5 with the color
green.

Show your child an
octagon. Count the
number of sides and
corners.

Learn about the
letter I today by
playing a game of I
Spy with your child.
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